
Appendix 4 
 
 
From:  
Sent: Thursday, April 11, 2024 10:44 AM 
To: Darren McCamphill <McCamphillD@BelfastCity.gov.uk> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]OFFICIAL [PARTNERS]: RE: RE: Wedderburn Playing Fields, 5 Wedderburn Gardens - 
Finaghy Festival 
 
This e-mail has been marked OFFICIAL [PARTNERS] 

Darren  
 
I was trying to get into the older mails between myself and Moira, but it looks like the main issues 
in 2021 were outdoor EL related and the fact they didn’t have one.  That’s the issues that I’m 
remembering. 
 
I’ve checked the general area of  ‘Wedderburn Playing Fields’ there are the usual ASB, YCA 
issues related to Parks/ playing fields/ looks like it is used as a bonfire site also, there are reports 
of rowdy and inconsiderate behaviour between ‘rival factions’ in and around 2022 / 2023.   
 
If you have the dates of the actual Festival/ events in 22/23 I could do a larger search to check for 
incidents reported relating to the event, but it would take time. 
 
Donna     
 
From: TOLAN Donna  
Sent: 11 April 2024 09:36 
To: 'Darren McCamphill' <McCamphillD@BelfastCity.gov.uk> 
Subject: OFFICIAL [PARTNERS]: RE: Wedderburn Playing Fields, 5 Wedderburn Gardens - Finaghy Festival 
 
This e-mail has been marked OFFICIAL [PARTNERS] 

I do know it Darren….. I pronounce it wrong.  
 
We did have issues a couple of years ago, I’ll get details and email you straight back  
 
From: Darren McCamphill <McCamphillD@BelfastCity.gov.uk>  
Sent: 11 April 2024 09:23 
To: TOLAN Donna  
Cc: Paula Irvine <IrvinePaula@BelfastCity.gov.uk> 
Subject: Wedderburn Playing Fields, 5 Wedderburn Gardens - Finaghy Festival 

 

Hi Donna 
  
RE:- Wedderburn Playing Fields, 5 Wedderburn Gardens - Finaghy Festival 
  
Further to our discussion, it would assist greatly if you could confirm as to whether the PSNI have complaints raised in 
respect of the above festival.  Issues may have been raised in 2023 and/or 2022 
  
This information would also assist the Service should the event organisers wish to organise a similar event in the 
forthcoming months 
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Many thanks 
  
  
Darren McCamphill | Lead Building Control Surveyor | Building Control | Place and Economy Department 

Belfast City Council | Cecil Ward Building | 4-10 Linenhall Street, Belfast  | BT2 8BP    

028 9027 0615 | Internal ext: 2444 | Mobile: 07711 022004 |   buildingcontrollicensing@belfastcity.gov.uk   
www.belfastcity.gov.uk | www.facebook.com/belfastcitycouncil | www.twitter.com/belfastcc 

  
For information on how Belfast City Council may use your personal data visit www.belfastcity.gov.uk/privacy 
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